
17 July 2016 
 
Richard Phillips 

 
 

 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Attn: Board Secretary 
BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 
by email 
 
Re: EB-2016-0152 
 
This letter is for filing an objection to proposed electricity cost increases by Ontario Power Generation 
Inc. [OPG] 
 
I am opposed to any increased rates or costs by OPG. 
 
OPG should recoup future proposed increases by reducing the salaries and benefits of their Executives 
and employees and use that money to fund the proposed increase. 
 
If one looks at Ontario's “Sunshine List” we can see that in 2015 a total of 7,633 OPG employees 
earned an average salary of $140,660 with an average salary increase of 4.0% with a total payroll of 
about $1.7 billion. 
 
Reference: 
 
http://www.ontariosunshinelist.com/employers?q=zdcn 
https://www.ontario.ca/page/public-sector-salary-disclosure-2015-all-sectors-and-seconded-employees 
 
OPG does not merit or deserve an increase. 
 
I object to the fact that, as an example on my latest bill, 49% of my monthly electrical energy bill is 
“Electricity”. Rates are far too high now at all times of usage and energy costs are too highly 
disproportionate to one's income, especially those such as I who are living on a fixed income as 
pensioners. 
 
 
Therefore the Ontario Energy Board should deny this application for increase by OPG. 
 
Sincerely 
Richard Phillips 

http://www.ontariosunshinelist.com/employers?q=zdcn



